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Dear delegates,  

 

Please be welcome to SIMUN 2023, particularly to the committee of the World Health 

Organization. In this occasion, we will get the honor of being the academic chair. We want 

to express our gratitude for being part of this committee and also the satisfaction we get 

out of knowing you are interested in this great project.  

We have been fortunate enough to participate in different United Nations Models 

as delegates, and now it is our turn to guide you through this process. Remember to enjoy 

the debate, participate, offer beneficial proposals, reach equitable resolutions, try to be 

dynamic and join us in this academic adventure that provides you with the opportunity of 

learning what you are capable of in this sense.  

We hope that you will ensure a productive debate based on informed and well 

thought out opinions, so that the resolution regarding the topics that will be discussed is as 

complete and innovative as possible. We know you can promote change, set your goals and 

develop your full potential. Lets have a great and exciting experience around knowledge.  

 Please feel free to reach out if you have any doubts or face any inconveniences. We 

wish you the best of luck. See you very soon.  
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Sincerely,  

The Academic Chair of the World Health Organization 

 

 


